
RACE LEYS JUNIOR SCHOOL  

Barton Road, Bedworth, Warwickshire, CV12 8HG 

02476 490644   

admin2615@welearn365.com  

 

Thursday 5th January 2023 

 

RE: Year 4 trip to the Mandir 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are delighted to announce that we have arranged a trip for our year 4 griffins to visit the Coventry Mandir 

on Stoney Stanton Road. This will be a valuable opportunity for our griffins to visit a special building to 

enhance their learning about Hinduism.   

We will travel to and from the venue via the school minibus, leaving school at 10am and returning before lunch. 

Griffins will not need to bring anything with them. The 4AB trip will take place on Monday 16th January, with 

4CR visiting on Monday 23rd January. 

Please can you complete the following google consent form to allow your child to participate.  

 

Kindest Regards 

  

Mrs Armstrong 

RE Leader 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Re: Year 4 Mandir Visit 

 

Name of child .......................................................  Class................. 

  

□ I am happy for my child to attend the visit to the Coventry Mandir  

  

Signed: .......................................................          Date:…………………………………………………. 

  

 

   

 


